
Copy for LTC website and FB page to promote NDP drop in sessions   
30th June 2021  
 
Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan  

• Notice of consultation drop-in sessions 
• Call for favourite views 
• Questionnaire reminder 

 
Two drop-in consultation sessions on the revision to the Ledbury Neighbourhood 

Development Plan are to be held under the Market House on Wednesday 7th July 

2pm – 6pm and Wednesday 14th July 9am to 1pm. If you have any questions about it 

this is your chance to talk to Working Party members helping to produce the plan. 
 
The Council is also seeking residents’ input on your favourite local views and 

landscapes, so please send in your photographs or drawings with some words about 

why the view or landscape matters to you. Submissions should be sent to the Town 

Council, preferably by email to clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk  or by post to 

Ledbury Town Council Offices, Church Street, Ledbury, HR8 1DH to reach the 

Council by Friday 16th July. 

 

You are reminded that the NDP survey is open until 16th July. Many responses have 

already been received and everyone 16 or over is encouraged to complete the 

survey. If anyone has not yet received their copy of the leaflet and questionnaire they 

should contact the Council by email to clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk or they can 

access them via the Council website with the online survey link at 

www.ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk     For mobiles you can respond via this QR code. 
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